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PROJECT ABSTRACT:  

This project will assist Mesa Verde National Park with the packing of fragile museum collections for the move to a new facility within the park. Cooperators will help pack fragile items for transport and will assist in packing demonstrations and instruction for park staff and volunteers. The fragile items originally were identified in a collection condition survey performed by the cooperator and the Intermountain Region Museum Services Program conservators. Cooperators also will assist with creating storage mounts and performing storage upgrades as part of the packing process.  This project will provide an ideal opportunity for pre-program conservation students to acquire diverse skills related to moving and storing a variety of collections.

